
 

Sister Anne Porter and the NSW Regional Leadership Team  

extend a warm invitation to attend the Sesquicentenary Mass  

celebrating 150 years of the presence of the Sisters of Saint Joseph in NSW  

since their arrival in Perthville in 1872. 

 

The Mass will be celebrated on 

Saturday 16 July 2022 at 10.30 am  

in the Cathedral of St Michael and St John Bathurst. 

Celebrant: Bishop Michael McKenna 

 

Following the Mass there will be a light lunch in the Cathedral Hall. 

Everyone is very welcome - Parishioners, Friends, Companions  

and all those with a connection to the Sisters of Saint Joseph. 

 

The Perthville Heritage Centre will be open for visitors from 2 pm  

for the 2.30pm Launch of the audio app of the site. 

 

RSVP by 13 June 2022 - needed for catering purposes 

Please contact Sr Berenice Cornish rsj 

Email: Berenice.cornish@sosj.org.au 

Mobile: 0418 681 949 

 


